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h.r  E'  Ij  Bates
1294  Harbert  Ave
Mexphi s  Tern

Dear  nth  Bates:

We  wrote  you  on  September  17th  I.elative

to  when  the  body was  to  be  on  exhibition  in  Chicago.   but

as  yet  we  have  had  no  I.eply  to  that  coHmunication.

We  would  greatly  appreciate  your  early

attention  to  this  matter.

EGIZ

Very  truly  yo-uns
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E  G  liebold
General  IIanager.


